
Carole Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
  
  
05/26/05 
  
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
  
I request an extension of 20 days to finalize and remit our “2004 Annual Report” to the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission. 
  
We already remitted the “Washington Motor Vehicle Fund” fees on the required date, May 1, 
2005.  Due to staff changes in the past 3 months and inadequate performance of our previous 
accountant, we have found the need to review each account in detail to provide accurate and 
correct information.  The process has been long and time consuming, but is necessary to ensure 
the integrity of the “2004 Annual Report” of our business. 
  
Thank you, 
  
James N. Fricke 
President 
Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. 
d/b/a Capital Aeroporter 
  
  
John Fricke 
VP Operations/Treasurer 
Capital Aeroporter 
johnf@capair.com 
360-754-7113 x104 


